Mr. Joshua Hilliard 
Smearlagh Bridge 
Duagh, Listowel
Kerry 
086-8438343
To Whom it may Concern 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to express my interest in the trainee position available. I have attached a copy of my CV, photo and filled in the required information with regards to my degrees. I have recently completed my LLM dissertation in University College Cork. My dissertation explores the use of sections 599 and 600 of the 2014 Companies Act, looking into the theoretical justification for these provisions as well as examining if they have achieved their intended purpose. The dissertation looks at similar provisions in other common wealth jurisdictions, such as New Zealand and Australia. At this point in time I am awaiting my dissertation results but have achieved an average of a 2:1 degree in my masters. 
I have completed my BCL in University College Cork and have achieved a 2:1 degree. While studying at UCC I was a member of the Philosophy society, Law society and took part in water polo. I maintained and continue to maintain a high level of fitness. I enjoy running, rowing, swimming, skipping and weight lifting. In the past this helped me achieve the position of beach lifeguard; this took a high level of dedication as it is a very competitive field. This job taught me how to manage extreme levels of stress, work as part of a team and to take control of a situation. 
Having finished my dissertation on the 15th of September, I began seeking employment. I am currently editing my dissertation in order to take part in a competition with the Cork Online Law Review. I will be taking part in the next round of FE1s. 
I would welcome the opportunity to meet with you and am available for interview at any time. Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 086-8438343 or by email at Joshhilliard1@hotmail.com
I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.
Josh Hilliard
